Deerhurst and Apperley Church of England School



Apperley Gloucester GL19 4DQ

Headteacher: Mrs Jayne Neveu, BA [Hons]. NPQH

Telephone: 01452 780374

Email: admin@deerhurst.gloucs.sch.uk www.deerhurst.gloucs.sch.uk

Learning and living as children of God

(Ephesians5:1) (You are God's children whom he loves. Try to be like God)

22nd September 2021

CROSS COUNTRY 2021/2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Children in Y4, Y5, and Y6 are invited to represent the school in The Tewkesbury Schools Cross-country event.

Races to take place during Term 3;

Venue: The Vineyards, Tewkesbury

Time: 4pm start – finish 4.30 - 4.45pm (approx)

Dates: Race 1: Thursday 30th October 2021

Race 2: Thursday 07th October 2021 Race 3: Thursday 14th October 2021

Reserve date: Thursday 21st October (in case of cancellation of any of the

first 3)

Race 4: Thursday 10th February 2022 Race 5: Thursday 17th February 2022

Fun run and presentations: Thursday 3rd March 2022

Please return the slip below if your son/daughter wishes to take part in any of the races. Any children that take part will need a parent/carer to transport them to and from the event and to supervise them whilst at the event. Please return the consent form by Friday 24th September.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Nicola Baker-Hale

CROSS COUNTRY 2021/2022

I give permission for to participate in cross country races at The Vineyards.

I understand that I am responsible for the transport of my child and their supervision at the event.

Signed: Print: Date:











